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Thursday, February 13, 2014

Hudson Guild Theatre Company seeks Male Dancer

matthewwesterbycompany@gmail.com

 
Hudson Guild Theatre Company seeks one male dancer for its production of Romeo & Juliet with performances in June 2014. Choreographer
Matthew Westerby is creating a contemporary dance adaptation of the story, with a cast of professional and community participants of all
ages. Looking for one male dancer with excellent modern and ballet technique, partnering abilities and a willing sense of creativity. 
Rehearsal & Performance Stipend. Rehearsal begin mid-March 2014. Please send résumé and dance shot to
matthewwesterbycompany@gmail.com.
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